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To whom it may concern, 

My family strongly supports this bill.  The actions made the last few years to restrict 

boaters has had nothing to do with the environmental concerns raised.  The wealthy 

water front home owners instead are trying to control the waterways by eliminating 

the rights of all Oregonians to use the water.  Please take action immediately! 


